
Jo Bruce – Staff Governor
I have been a staff governor at Woodlawn since March 2023.  After teaching and working in mainstream schools, I joined Woodlawn in November 2019 on supply. I fell in love with the children and was in awe of the way staff worked with and supported children with all their different needs. I have been fortunate in that I have worked with some amazing staff and support staff at Woodlawn. Everyone is here to provide the best possible outcomes for our children and young people.  Every day brings new challenges and rewards.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I became a staff governor to further develop my understanding of the way the school runs and to be involved in supporting the school to fulfil its potential.
